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Artist impression of the new entrance to Darcy Road Public School (subject to change) 

Investing in our schools 
As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a 
record $3.5 billion for new and upgraded schools in Western Sydney. This targeted investment in 
growing communities will ensure working families get access to a world class public education. 

The 2023-24 Budget committed funding to progress with an upgrade to Darcy Road Public School.  

Project overview 
The upgrade will deliver new buildings with 45 modern flexible classrooms, new administration facilities, 
a new library, a new canteen, a refurbished hall, an extension to the existing car park, and improvements 
to open spaces.  

The upgrade will include the demolition of all existing school buildings, except for the hall, and removing 
demountable classrooms. 

Progress summary  
The NSW Department of Planning, Housing and Infrastructure (DPHI) approved the State Significant 
Development (SSD-49073460) for the upgrade in March 2024. The main upgrade works have now 
started.  

Demolition of the existing school buildings within the construction area is underway. 

Next steps 

Works to install a new substation on the school site to permanently support the increased electrical 
demand from the school is continuing until early July 2024.  

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au


 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Works over the April school holidays from Monday 15 April to Saturday 27 April 2024 will include:  

 finishing demolition works  

 site clearing and excavation to make way for the new buildings 

 connection of stormwater pipes on the southern side of the construction site next to the 
temporary school buildings beside the hall 

 repositioning of the driveway ramp located on the main entry via Darcy Road to enable excavation 
works on site.  

Want to know more about how we build and upgrade schools? 

To learn more about School infrastructure NSW, and how we deliver new and upgraded schools, scan the 
QR Code, or visit edu.nsw.link/SchoolShowcase. 

 

 

 

 

For more information 

Stay informed about the project by visiting the dedicated project webpage edu.nsw.link/DarcyRdPS.  
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